
 

REMINDER: Prior Authorization for Substance 

Use Disorder Behavioral Health Facilities (SUD 

BHRF) H0018  
Dear Provider, 

As a reminder from our email notification sent December 11, 2020, effective January 4, 2021, 

Health Choice Arizona will require prior authorization for all Substance Use Disorder Behavioral 

Health Residential Facilities (SUD BHRF) HCPCS H0018.   

BHRF Prior Authorization request forms are available on the Health Choice website 

https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/providers/forms/ 

BHRF request can be submitted by fax to: 

480-760-4732  

Thank you for your continued commitment to serving our members and ensuring the provision 

of quality of care.  

If you have questions or need for additional information, please email 

HCHHCICAuthorization@healthchoiceaz.com or Robert Fleet at (928)-699-1580 

robert.fleet@healthchoiceaz.com  

 
To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit 

us online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab. 
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